
 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER  
8th. SEPTEMBER 2024 

The 23rd. Sunday in Ordinary Time 
The Parish Office will be open 

Tuesday and Friday from 9.30 – 1.30:  

Tel: 059-9156890 

Email: clonmoreoffice.parish@gmail.com 

   Fr. John: 086-2403787.  

       Email: frjohn51@gmail.com 

 

ANNIVERSARIES – WITH LOVE WE REMEMBER 
Saturday 7th September Ballyconnell 7.30: Paddy Tallon, Ballyconnell; 

Danny Byrne, Ballyconnell, Mary Fitzharris, Ballyconnell. 

Saturday 14th Ballyconnell 7.30: Liam & Moira Kelly, Kilquiggan. 

Sunday 15th. Clonmore 10.30: Theresa Joyce, Clonmore. Charles & 

Elizabeth Kehoe, Cronaskeagh, and their sons James, John & Michael and 

their daughter in law Mary Kehoe. 

MASS SCHEDULE:  

Tuesday 10 Mass at 9.30. Wednesday 11th. Mass at 9.30.  

Friday 13th.. Mass in Killinure at 7.30 

Collections: Weekend: 31/1 September:  Envelopes: €306 

Baskets: €186; Envelopes ret.   Bingo: €810 

Ballyconnell Bingo: The jackpot this week will be €800 

 

PARISH LOTTO: Kildare & Leighlin Co-Op Lotto:  Wednesday 

September  4th.   Numbers drawn. 6, 8, 23, 32.- No jackpot winner. 

Next week’s jackpot €13,000.  9 match 3’s €112 each  
Maintenance person required, all exterior work: Contact: 087-0667961 

Coolkenno GAA Lotto: Last week’s numbers: 2, 9, 16, 31. No Jackpot winner. 

Next week’s jackpot €5,600; Next Draw: Monday.  9th. Sep. in Crab Lane, 

Lucky Dip winners: Edel Murphy, Ned Rossiter; Ann Strahan, ALJA c/o Jim Cushe 

Crochet & Beading Classes – Clonmore School – Commencing 18th   Sept 7-9pm 

€10 per session. Contact Lorna 085 2259100 

Missionary appeal of White Fathers: Fr. Diarmuid would like to thank 

you for your hospitality and generosity during their recent missionary appeal.  

The appeal raised: €706.80 

HAY AND OATS COLLECTION  

(Annual collection for Priest of the Parish)  
We have come to that time of year again for our Hay and Oats 

collection. First of all, I would like to thank you sincerely for your 

continued and generous support of our parish. As you may know we have 

two accounts in our Parish: 1. Parish account; 2. Clergy Account. Thanks 

to your continued support our Parish account is in relatively good 

standing. Our Clergy account has understandably bottomed out and we 

have had to borrow money from our Parish account to keep the Clergy 

account solvent. All the contributions that come in from the Hay and 

Oats will be lodged into the Clergy Account. Representatives in your 

area will drop in an envelope into your house over the next week or two. 

It would be greatly appreciated if you could place your donation into 

the envelope and drop it back to your representative or, into the Parish 

office, or into mass at the weekend. We would be grateful if you could 

put your correct address and Eircode on the front of the envelope. 

Once again, a sincere "Thank You" for your continued support. We also 

appreciate the hard work of our Parish Representatives who 

voluntarily give of their time to distribute the envelopes and collect 

them. Stay safe everyone. God bless and thank you. Fr. John O’Brien.  
 

HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEK  
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